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 “Due to extremely high demand, tickets for the Vienna Philharmonic New Year's Eve and New Year's Day Concerts, as well as the Preview Performance on December 30th, are drawn by lot every year. Applications for purchasing tickets for these concerts are accepted every year in the period between Jan. 2 - 23, exclusively on the website of the Viennna Philharmonic. At the end of the registration period, the tickets will be drawn from among all submitted applications. The participants will be informed of the outcome of the drawing.

Current ticket prices range between EUR 20.-- and EUR 680.-- for the New Year's Eve and New Year's Day concerts, and between EUR 20.-- and EUR 380.-- for the Preview Performance.

The registration period for the 2006/2007 drawing begins on January 2, 2006. Beginning on this date, the following link will take you to the registration form.
Drawing
Drawing of Tickets for the New Year's Concert 2007: Then you may choose one of the concert dates (Preview Performance on December 30, 2006, New Year's Eve Concert on December 31, 2006 or New Year's Concert on Januaary 1, 2007). Your registration form will then appear.

All valid entries will take part in the drawing. In order to ensure equal chances for all participants, multiple entries will be automatically eliminated. The chances of receiving an allocation of tickets are the same throughout the entire registration period and are not improved by an early registration. Legal recourse is not possible. 

Order form for tickets for the New Year's Concert
Please let us know your address details and the required number of tickets. Please select the ticket price and the desired seat category. Because the number of orders has far exceeded the tickets available, their allocation will be decided by drawing lots. You will be informed by e-mail about the result of the draw. If your order is accepted, you will receive a request for payment by post. If there are no seats available for the desired ticket category, the allocation will be made for the nearest category available. If you have not stated a category, the allocation will be made according to availability.
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